
DATE: September 16, 2020

TO: Ann Vonde
Deputy Attorney General
Natural Resources Division
Office of Attorney General
P.O. Box 83720
Boise [D 83720-0010

FROM: Mike Lawson
General Manager
Henry's Fork Anglers
Address

ffi fr't ta: lV r: D
sEP 2I ii:-''

il -f *'t-,HA$ #ffJ' lli' 
uu ""

RE: Water Right Applications 2l-13160,21-7577,21-7578, and 2l-1580

Dear Ms. Vonde,

Henry's Fork Anglers, Inc. protested the water rights applications referenced above when they
were originally filed in 1998. We hereby withdraw our protest of these applications. Our interest
in fish, wildlife, and recreation resources that may be affected by these rights is being
represented in the application process by the Henry's Fork Foundation.

Sincerely,

mf,@
Mike Lawson

(208) 334-4141
fax (208) 854-8072
ann. vonde@ag. idaho. eov


